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Maths
Fluency
Mathematical fluency 

is the ability to quickly 

and accurately recall 

mathematical facts and 

concepts



Maths
Reasoning
Reasoning in maths 

is the process of 

applying logical 

thinking to a situation 

to derive the correct 

problem solving 

strategy for a given 

question.



Marvellous 

Maths

Children complete 

these times table 

superhero tests every 

half term. Children are 

awarded a certificate if 

they defeat that hero. 

Each child will work 

on the ‘superhero’ 
matched to their 

ability. They can only 

move onto a new 

superhero when they 

defeat the previous 

one. 



Reading 

& Phonics

Year 1 Reading Outcomes



Reading & 

Phonics



Reading & 

Phonics
Reading a book and chatting 

had a positive impact a year 

later on children’s ability to…
understand words and sentences,

use a wide range of vocabulary,

develop listening and 

comprehension skills.

The amount of books children 

were exposed to by age 6 was a 

positive predictor of their reading 

ability two years later.

The most important thing you 
can do is read with your child



Reading & 

Phonics
-Your child should be able to read 

their phonics book without your 

help.

- Begin by recapping the sounds, 

tricky words and new words which 

can be found inside the front 

cover.

-If they can’t read a word, read it 
to them.

-Talk about the book and celebrate 

their success.

-Comprehension questions can be 

found inside the back cover.

Listening to your child read their 
phonics book



Reading & 

Phonics How do we teach reading?
The children read the same book three times in a week. 

1. The first time we work on decoding (sounding out) the words. 

2. The second time we work on prosody which is reading with expression –
making the book sound more interesting with our storyteller voice.

3. The third time we look at comprehension. 

We read the books three times at school because we want to develop the 

fluency. The more the children see words, the more they begin to read them 

automatically without having to sound them out. These books are then sent 

home.

You will also read the book three times. Children should be able to read 90% 

of the words independently.



Writing Year 1 Writing Outcomes



Handwriting 

& Presentation 

In Year 1, it is expected that most pupils develop the correct starting point for each 

letter and write them accurately before moving onto precursive in the Spring/Summer 

term. Precursive are letters with lead-ins.





Speech & 

Tense

Please listen carefully to their speech and gently correct/re-

model any tense issues or any mispronounced words. Lots of 

these errors are often carried into their writing and can be 

difficult to re-teach.

“Dat is my 

bag!”

“I gived her a 

pencil.”

“I’m going wif

my sister.”

“I haf to tidy 

my room!”

“I runned as quick 

as I could…”



Phonics 

Screening 

test

The phonics screening check is taken individually by 

all children in Year 1 in England, and is usually taken 

in June. It is designed to give teachers and parents 

information on how a child is progressing in phonics.

The pass mark for 2023 was 32 out of 40 words.

The test will cover all 44 sounds taught during 

Reception and Year 1 covered in the Little Wandle

Phonics scheme.

The test is a mixture of real and alien words.





44 

phonemes





How can 

we help to 

prepare 

them?

 Develop a regular routine for reading at home (three times per 

week using their Little Wandle book) as that book is at the 

correct level for your child.

 Flash cards will be sent home for children identified in the half 

termly phonics test and will be personalised to them.

 A copy of our grow the code will be sent home for all children.

 Complete any practise sheets sent home in the lead up to the test.



Independence – ensure it is the child that completes recordings and drawings. We LOVE seeing their work! If they are struggling,

please let us know. 

Be positive – not always easy we know, but we want home tasks to be a positive experience for adults, as well as children. Praise 

their efforts. 

Spellings – reinforcing spelling patterns, handwriting and sentence work.

Spellings may be practised in their yellow book and/or on Spelling Shed (10 games for 1 token).  Please ensure your child uses a 

pencil and focuses on formations in their book. 

Tested Monday and given new spellings Tuesday. Their test scores are recorded in the front of their practice book. 

Homework tasks are given Tuesday and are to be returned by the following Monday. These can be found in the red folder. They 

will earn one token for the completion of their homework.

Reading for pleasure books are picked by the children and can be changed whenever needed.

Reading records – please remember that reading with your child three times a week and writing a comment will give them 1 token. 

Doing this 5 times will give them 2 tokens. Children are then added to a half termly draw. 



General school 

expectations

Uniform – Please help children with their independence of 

fastening up all buttons on their tops and tying shoe laces. We 

also remind children to have their shirts tucked in so I would be 

grateful if you could help in showing them how to do it.

PE Kits – Please send kits to school in two separate bags and 

please have all items clearly labelled. Please use red for indoor 

and blue for outdoor.

Dinner hall – Please encourage your children at home to try new 

foods and experience new tastes. Please also encourage them to 

use cutlery correctly.

Class emails – Please could any urgent messages be sent to the 

office between the hours of 8:30 and 3:00pm as we don’t 
regularly check class emails during the day.




